
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/10/2020 09:41:29 AM

To:  Stuart Lichtman <salichtman@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: Why is the planning commission ignoring relevant geological data?
 

Dear Mr. Lichtman,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project.

Regards,

On Fri, Aug 7, 2020 at 9:17 PM Stuart Lichtman <salichtman@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Ms. Nguyen

This utter failure of the planning process is either due to bribes or utter incompetence. 

If the planning commission continues to endanger our community, you’ll only leave us the option of using social media to develop
a movement to replace the city government members responsible for this outrage. 

Given the demonstrated success of such actions elsewhere, I suggest that you alert the planning commission of this possibility. 

Thank you. 

Stuart Lichtman
8910 Wonderland Avenue 
Los Angeles, Connect-Ability 90046

Sent from my iPhone so please excuse typos as well as Siri, text replacement and auto correct awkwardness.

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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